

This is the place for all current news from Bridlemile school. Please make sure to read your Friday Flyer every week!

## **Important Dates to Remember:**

1/9: Family/Teacher Conferences

1/11: Family/Teacher Conferences

1/15: Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. day, No school for students

1/16: Family/Teacher Conferences

1/18: Family/Teacher Conferences

1/26: Calendar update! School day for students

1/26: Office Hours with Principal Hu, Link: meet.google.com/geg-nynh-cba

1/29: Professional Development Day, No school for students



#### **Bridlemile News**

Dear Bridlemile Families.

I wanted to wish you a warm welcome back to school! We are eager and excited to build on our learning momentum. Thank you for supporting school and home routines that help our Beagles do their best every day. We are here to support your children in their academic and personal growth, and we are looking forward to seeing you at our conferences this month.

We have so much planned and underway for this year! Here we go, Beagles!

Sincerely, Katherine

## Calendar Update

Be sure to mark on your calendar that Friday, January 26th is a school day for students. This is a change from the previous calendar.

Go to this website to view the updated 23-24 school calendar with the new school dates.

## Thank you!

Thank you to Mr. Saffer and Ms. Corbett's families for the First Friday Breakfast treats! Our staff feel the love and look forward to this monthly celebration. We know how much work goes into putting this together, and staff feel appreciated and recognized every month! Thank YOU! Thank YOU!

# Salmon in the Classroom-It's O-FISH-CIAL! Our Salmon Eggs are Here!



Bridlemile is taking part in Salmon in the Classroom, a US Fish and Wildlife Services program that teaches students about the salmon life cycle, habitat and conservation. It is a program for our 4th graders, who learn about salmon as part of their state science curriculum. The fish tank is in the main lobby so all our students will have the opportunity to watch our salmon grow!

And we are live! We also have a Salmon Cam with a livestream so that students and families can watch our salmon grow when we are not at school! **Tune in to our <u>Bridlemile Beagles YouTube</u>**<u>Channel</u> and click on LIVE.

A big Thank You to Mr. Stenger for getting this livestream up and running!

#### **Conferences**

Our teachers are looking forward to the opportunity to meet and talk with you! Conference dates start next week: 1/9, 1/11, 1/16 and 1/18. Please connect with your classroom teacher for times and dates. While you are here, please check out our...

# **Lost and Found**





We are moving our three full racks of Lost and Found clothing to the main lobby during conferences. We encourage you to stop by and take a look for any misplaced items. Labeled items help us return items back to the student.

Clothing not claimed by January 26th will be donated to the PTA's Community Movie Night and Clothing Drive.

## Bridlemile 5th Grade Leadership Food Drive: 1/22 - 1/26



The Bridlemile 5th Grade Leadership students are looking forward to kicking off their 7th annual 'What Can You Share' food drive on January 22nd! Students are really excited to be able to host a food drive again this year.

The Bridlemile Food Drive will start on Monday, January 22nd and continue through conferences, ending on Friday, January 26th.

Click on the link below for more food drive information and ways that families and students can contribute to the food drive!

## **Community Movie Night and Clothing Drive**

Save the date for the PTA Community Movie Night + Clothing Drive on Friday, January 26th starting at 6 pm in the Bridlemile cafeteria.

Enjoy a cost-free night featuring popcorn, a family friendly movie and a raffle with great prizes!



Donations of new and gently used clothing will be accepted for the PTA Clothing Center, a volunteer run clothing closet that serves the PPS community.

#### Click Here for PTA and Foundation Newsletter

#### Winter Walk & Roll to School Day - February 7th, 2024

Encourage students to bundle up and join Safe Routes to School as we walk and roll to school on National Winter Walk & Roll to School Day, February 7th, 2024.

On this day, students all over the country put on their cold weather gear and brave the elements as a community!



# **Lady Cards Softball Camp**

Spring Season Registration is now open. Click here for additional information: <u>Lincoln Little League Softball Registration Ope</u>



#### **Bridlemile Elementary School**

Instagram: @ bridlemile beagles
Email: bridlemile-office@pps.net

Website: <a href="https://www.pps.net/bridlemile">https://www.pps.net/bridlemile</a>

Location: 4300 Southwest 47th Drive, Portland, OR, USA

------

# **Bridlemile Elementary School Website**

All Friday Flyer messages are archived on the Bridlemile elementary school website.

Questions, comments or feedback about this newsletter? Just hit reply or email us at Bridlemile-Office@pps.net.



#### **Bridlemile Elementary School**

https://www.pps.net/bridlemile



4300 SW 47th Dr.
Portland, OR 97212
503-916-6292
bridlemile-office@pps.net